
TOP up at TSB TOPEC: Thinking of you all at school during our Liturgy for Ash Wednesday. 

Weds 26th Feb. Beautiful day, cloudless, relatively no wind, currently 21 deg C heading for a high of 
23 degrees today. AKO & Wahine Toa groups are surfing this morning with Grover, Zoe & Sarah 
while Josh is heading up the mountain again with his Manaakitanga group. This afternoon all 3 
groups will be sorting out who are our 2020 Rogaine Queens. The course, set by Sam (a well-known 
instructor to our previous Sacred Heart Campers) is relatively difficult, challenging and definitely able 
to test our adventure racers! They will then deserve a well-earned swim!  

Dinner tonight is Sausages, mixed veges & roast potatoes with apple crumble & ice cream for 
dessert. Thanks to Mrs Graham & Mrs Brown who supervised last night. Your help is so much 
appreciated. Thanks also to my dear friend Miss Mulligan & her son Neil. Nga mihi nui korua. Our 
girls are looking forward to welcoming the overnight teachers tonight: Mrs Armstrong & Mrs Rilkoff. 
Everyone is in good spirits here and thriving on the positive people, vibes and God’s awesome 
wonder. Alofa tele Mrs Hodson. 


